
www.stpaul.gov/parks-covid19

No group activities, team sports, or pickup games. You may shoot
hoops or play singles tennis with members of your own household. 
Stay at least six feet away from park users who are not part of your
household. 
Do not use courts if you are sick or are exhibiting symptoms of
COVID-19.
Wash your hands for at least 20 seconds immediately before and
after visiting the park.
Do not hang out at the park all day. Recreate, then return home.
Follow all other Parks and Recreation rules and regulations.    

 

The court(s) at this site have been reopened as part of Saint Paul
Parks and Recreation’s Rec Engagement Crew (R.E.C.) Pilot Program.

WELCOME TO THE PARK

The R.E.C. are Parks and Recreation staff who regularly work in our recreation
centers. They will be visiting pilot program locations throughout the city to

encourage park visitors to practice social distancing and follow court guidelines. 
 

Due to limited staff availability, we cannot open all court locations at this time. We
will begin to reopen more locations when it is determined that we can do so safely. 

HELP US KEEP THE COURTS OPEN BY
FOLLOWING THESE GUIDELINES:

Please do not gather in groups!
If we observe continued violations of these

guidelines, we will be forced to close the courts.


